
 

 
 

December 29, 2023 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400 001 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub:  Intimation of Closure of Trading Window 

 

Re:  Company Code: 12299 
 

It is hereby informed that pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 

as amended from time to time and the Company’s Code of Conduct framed thereunder, the 

“Trading Window” for dealing in the securities of the Company by the designated persons, will 

remain closed from January 1, 2024, till 48 hours from date of declaration of financial results 

of the Company for the quarter ending December 31, 2023, to the public. 

 

Accordingly, all Designated Persons covered under the Code have been advised not to trade in 

the securities of the Company during the aforesaid period of closure of Trading Window. 

 

You are requested to take the same on record. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

For Abans Finance Private Limited 

 

 

 

 

Mahesh Kumar Cheruveedu 

Director & CEO  

DIN: 09499122 
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